
HAF will be returning this 
Spring for children and young 
people in Reception to Year 11 
who are eligible for benefits-
related free school meals.

Save the date:
Spring HAF 

11th-14th April

What to expect?

 » Enriching face-to-face activities

 » Delicious meals and food hampers

 » Fun activity booklets and packs

 » Tickets to local events...

 » ...and more!

The Holiday Activity and 
Food (HAF) Programme  

To stay up to date on all HAF news...

Visit Gloucestershire’s HAF website: Gloucestershire.gov.uk/HAF

Subscribe to our weekly newsletter that will be back from the 11th March.

You can also follow us on Facebook and Twitter for updates.

https://www.Gloucestershire.gov.uk/HAF
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKGLOUCESTERSHIRE/subscriber/new?topic_id=UKGLOUCESTERSHIRE_287
https://www.facebook.com/GloucestershireCountyCouncil/
https://twitter.com/GlosCC
https://twitter.com/GlosCC
https://www.facebook.com/GloucestershireCountyCouncil/

